
 
 
 
  June 21, 2002 
 
 
 

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1445 
 
 

To All Members of the Bureau:   
 
 

Re:  CORRECTION TO BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 1438 – ATTACHMENT PAGE 2 
 
 

An error occurred in the original publication of average hourly wage values in Bureau Circular 
No. 1438, “Pennsylvania Construction Classification Premium Adjustment Program Section 1 
Rule IX H. Revisions to Qualifying Wages, Table of Hourly Wages and Premium Credits 
Effective July 1, 2002,” dated February 25, 2002.  This circular was sent out in hard copy, as 
well as being published on the Bureau web site, www.pcrb.com.   
 
The error appears on Page 2 of the Attachment to Bureau Circular No. 1438 in the newly-added 
table headed “Normal Anniversary Rating Dates – July 1, 2002 and later.”  The final value in the 
table should read $30.65 and over.  This value has now been corrected on the electronic 
version available on the Bureau web site.  Please adjust your records accordingly. 
 
 Timothy L. Wisecarver 
 President 
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Remember to visit our web site at www.pcrb.com for more information about this 

and other topics. 
 


